

December 7, 2015

ATLAS LAW GROUP 155 Pinelawn Road, Suite 100 South Melville, New York 11747

Attn: Howard Atlas, CELA

Dear Howard,

I want to take this opportunity on behalf of myself and my fellow Executive Board members of the Nassau-Suffolk Council of Hospital Auxiliaries to thank you for the time and the fantastic talk you delivered at our November 5<sup>th</sup> Regional Convention.

I am still receiving accolades with regard to you. You can't imagine how proud I am to have had this opportunity to work with you and your staff. I am sure that you enlightened many people that day. The subject matter was so pertinent to issues facing our seniors. They were so thankful for all the information given to them.

I hope you received the email I sent to you with a copy of the evaluation sheets. If not please let me know and I will be glad to send them to you.

In closing I want to send you best wished for the Holiday Season and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Edna Fetkowitz,

1<sup>st</sup> Vice President and Convention Chairperson